
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
7th November 2023 

  
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Re: Children in Need 

  
We are delighted and extremely proud to be supporting Children in Need this year by 
having an own clothes day on Friday 17th November for all year groups.   
 
We ask that everyone out of school uniform donates £1 to the worthwhile cause 
of making a positive change to the lives of disadvantaged children and young people 
across the UK.   
 
All donations should be made by using Parent Pay by 17th November 2023.  
  
We would like to thank you for your support of this very commendable cause. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
  
  
  
  
Sixth Form Ambassador Team  
 

 

 

 

 

 


